
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
POSTPONEMENT NOTICE 

 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business hearing titled, “American Infrastructure and the Small 
Business Perspective,” has been postponed. THE HEARING WILL BE RESCHEDULED 
TO A LATER DATE. 
 
If you or your staff have questions, please contact Hannah Schmidt, Policy Assistant for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


